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Go ye into all the world, and preach the gospel to every creature. (Mark 16:15) 

January 12, 2022 
 
Dear Missions Partner: 
 
This has been a momentous year for Landmark World Missions. Since the change in leadership we have been ex-
tremely busy working to assess and firmly grasp this great work. We have enclosed the 2021 Financial Report 
(along with your donor record if you gave to the work this year) as evidence of God’s goodness. The report covers 
only the last half of 2021 which reflects the period when the new Board of Directors assumed responsibility for 
recordkeeping. By God’s grace we can say the work is moving forward and there is a spirit of unity and anticipation 
among all involved. Below are some highlights. 

 Our Financial Statement reflects growth and stability. More has come in since this statement and we have 
$17,000 raised for the new bus. We are looking for a good deal and hope to make the purchase soon. 

 We have started building a church in Marangu and have the funds in hand to finish the work.  

 Our new NGO in Tanzania is established and we will have our first board meeting on our February trip.  

 The orphanage playground is finished and looks beautiful! (See picture on back.) 

 The children went on their first field trip in December and it was a great success! 

 A Christmas banquet was held at the orphanage for children, workers, and 15 pastors. This is a step to-
wards connecting the Tanzanian churches with the orphanage work. 

 You will notice a large amount paid in property taxes on the Financial Statement. We discovered there 
were many back taxes due on the orphanage property. We have already made several payments via a plan 
established by our lawyer and the government and should be paid up this year.  

 We have over $1,300 in our Bible fund which will allow us to place over 130 Bibles in February! 

 Our Facebook page is consistently sharing photos and current information about the work and our new 

website is nearing completion. 

 There is a coop full of chickens on the orphanage grounds to produce our own eggs—a small step towards 
self-sufficiency. 

 We are closer to being able to receive more orphans and grow the work.  

 We have made great progress repairing and improving the orphanage grounds. 

Thank you for giving. Every gift is important and we believe the Lord will bountifully reward you. If you have any 
questions regarding finances or the directions of the work, please feel free to call any of the members of the Exec-
utive Committee. We look forward to what God has in store in 2022! 

LWM Executive Committee 

Daniel Woods  252-402-5348    Tony Dovel  540-746-1394     Derek Jones  252-312-8400 
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New Playground and Equipment 

Enjoying a Nice Meal on  
the Field Trip 

New Outfits at Christmas Time Learning to Feed the Chickens 

Field Trip - Riding the Camel  


